
The Secretaryj of State for Ecternal Affairs to the
First Deïputi, Minister of Foreign Affairs, Head of
the Delegation of the Hurêgariaii People's Republie

SECRETARY 0F STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, June 11, 1~

SIR:

I have the honour to thank you for your letter of June 11, 1964, conllrni
agreement between the representatives of the Hungarian People's Repul
and the Government of Canada on certain consular matters.

I should like to confirni the points of agreemuent set forth in your letter
to assure you that the Canadian Government will respond reciproca]ly M
~siilar treatment of these matters.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL~ MARTIN

lus Excellency Mr. Peter Moci,
First Ueputy Minister of Foreign Affairs,

Head of the Hungarian Delegation,
Ottawa.


